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Dear customer,        Monday, July 25, 2022 

No earlier than October 1st, 2022 Tosoh Bioscience LLC will implement new product numbers for the 
products it currently markets, manufactures, and distributes in the Americas to harmonize with global 
part numbers.  The purpose of this letter is to notify you of the upcoming change and to provide you 
with additional details. 
Currently, Tosoh Bioscience LLC utilizes a five or six-digit part number for the products it markets, 
manufacturers, and distributes in the Americas.  On or after October 1st, 2022, part numbers will be 
modified to add two leading zeros to the current five-digit part number and one leading zero to the 
current six-digit part numbers.  The harmonized seven-digit product numbers will be used on certificates 
of analysis, labels, sales order acknowledgements, quotes, etc.  This is a change of format only and will 
not affect any product characteristics.  Examples of this change are found below along with a summary 
of change for our range of products. 

Example 1: Change from a five-digit part number to a seven-digit part number. 
Five-digit Format: 12345 
Seven-digit Format: 0012345  

Example 2: Change from a six-digit part number to a seven-digit part number. 
Five-digit Format: 123456 
Seven-digit Format: 0123456  

Table 1: Summary of products affected by change. 

Product Label CoA 
Invoice/ Literature/ 
Website 

TOYOPEARL® and TSKgel® 
Bulk Resin No change No change Change 

TSKgel® Columns Column Labels – No change 
Box Labels – Change No change Change 

Ca++Pure-HA® Bulk Resin Change Change Change 

EcoSEC® GPC Systems No change N/A Change 
LenS3® Multi-Angle Light 
Scattering Detector Change Change Change 

SkillPak® Pre-Packed Columns Change Change Change 
Accessory items (general 
fittings, tubing, etc.) Possible Change Possible Change Possible Change 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at any of our regional offices.  
Thank you for your continued use of our products. 

Sincerely yours, 

Ali Soleymannezhad, M.Eng., MBA 
Executive Vice President 
Tosoh Bioscience LLC 
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